
Member, Board of Supervisors 
District 2 

July 29, 2016 

John Arntz 
Director 

MARKE. FARRELL 

San Francisco Department of Elections 

Dear Director Arntz: 

'..:r .... , , ~- ::\, ;\ ,'--.{ (,; ,-, 

City and County <:>fi$_3]\fFraricisco 

I am writing to you today to formally withdraw my name as the lead sponsor of the Initiative 
Ordinance-Accessory Dwelling Units -that was submitted to your department on June 21, 
2016 for placement on the November ballot. 

There is no longer a need for this initiative because we were able to pass a comprehensive 
consensus policy oq,the citywide construction of accessory dwelling units through our legislative 
process at the Board of Supervisors. 

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach me at 415-554-7752, or via email at 
Mark.F arrell(a)sfaov .org. · 

Sincerely, 

~~~~-t ~'y'vVL 
Mark Farr ell 
Member, San Francisco Board of Supervisors 
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